
Date: 24th February 2023 

 

 

Key Dates coming up: 

March  

2nd—World Book Day  

15th—Parent open book viewing session.  

21st and 22nd—Parent Consultation Meetings 

24th and 25th—Energize Performance at Wycombe Swan 

30th—Gymnastics Final Competitions 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been a busy couple of weeks. Our amazing choir have had an experience of a life time 

performing at Young Voices in London. Word got out about their talents and as a result, they 

have been selected to take part in a last minute performance for Energize at Wycombe Swan 

Theatre in a couple of weeks so they are working incredibly hard on the next set of songs and 

routines.  

Children’s Mental Health week took place just before half term and was a chance for all children 

to reflect on their own mental health and their sense of belong. More details later in the 

newsletter.  

The next few weeks continue to be busy and we will keep you updated of all the wonderful 

experiences and activities that the children are being offered across the school.  

Have a good weekend.  

Ms Martin 

Headteacher  

Years 5+6 Talk from the PCSO and Police 

Today we had our local PCSO and a police officer attend the 

school to talk to Years 5+6. This was following some issues that 

have been raised on posting on social media sites. The officers 

talked to the children about digital footprints and how once they 

post something it is ‘out there’ whether they delete it or not. They 

also talked about criminal age for prosecution of malicious 

communication and that the children need to think before posting 

anything.  

We would really urge parents to be checking the communication 

that your child is posting online as there were several examples 

and comments made from children today.  

Hopefully, the session today has made all the children think about 

their use of social media apps and what they post going forward.  



A few weeks ago a selection of children from across 
the year groups were invited to take part in a djembe 
drumming session using the set of drums we have in 
school. They learnt about the origins of these drums 
discovering that they came from West Africa. They 
then learnt a few different techniques to hit the 
djembes: slap bass and tone to create different 
sounds. We then worked on different rhythms and 
went on a parade outside the school  whilst beating out 
rhythms on our drums. When we returned we had a go 
at playing along to some well-known songs and even had 
an impromptu dance session by some members of the 
groups who showed off their dance from an up and 
coming show ‘We Will Rock You’ whilst the other 
children created the  drumming tune to accompany it. 

Sparkle opportunity—djembe drumming 














